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Galloway Township, NJ- Stockton faculty member Nathan Long will present a free talk on Thursday, 
September 20 at 4:30 p.m. in Room 103 of the West Quad building here.  It is part of the College’s 
popular Visiting Writers series.  

Nathan Long’s stories and essays have appeared in over 50 journals, and he is the author of a book of 
collected essays.  He has received a Truman Capote Fellowship, a Mellon Foundation grant, and 
numerous writing awards. 

The talk is presented by the School of Arts and Humanities and the Literature program at Stockton.  For 
more information, call 609- 


